
SILOAM HEALTH

2019-2020
ANNUAL REPORT



1

DEAR FRIEND OF SILOAM,

On behalf of the board and staff of Siloam Health, we 
want to offer a heartfelt “thank you”! The 2019-20 fiscal 
year already seems long ago. It started with exciting 
plans for Siloam’s biggest expansion in 15 years and 
ended abruptly with a global pandemic. Throughout 
it all, your prayers, donations, and assistance made a 
huge impact.

Together, we’ve helped our patients weather that 
storm in amazing ways. We created specialized 
clinics to care for COVID-suspect patients, launched 
telehealth services, partnered with the Metro Public 

Health Department to train Community Health 
Workers, and provided COVID-19 education for 
leaders in international faith communities. 

Most significantly, we broadened our clinical capacity 
by opening our first ever satellite clinic in Antioch – the 
epicenter of Nashville’s COVID-19 outbreak at the time.
Your financial support helped us care well for our 
existing 4,000 unique patients during a traumatic 
season, and your continued support will help us do 
the same for the additional 1,000+ patients who have 
now found care at Siloam Antioch after previously 
having nowhere else to go.

As you read through this year’s annual report, please 
know your influence is at work in all of it. Thanks again 
for investing in our mission. You’ve empowered Siloam 
to do what it does best: share the love of Christ by 
serving those in need through health care.  

Yours in partnership, 

Dr. Raymond S. Martin, III
Past Chair, Board of Directors

Sammye Woods
Chair, Board of Directors

Dr. Morgan Wills
President & CEO

COVID-19 has affected us all in profound 
ways, but none quite like the uninsured, 
underserved, and culturally marginalized   
who seek care at Siloam. As the saying 
goes, “we may all be in the same storm, 
but we’re not all in the same boat.”



19-20 AT A GLANCE: COVID-19 RESPONSE

APRIL 28 
Siloam partners with MPHD to train and oversee 
Community Health Workers as trusted frontline workers 
in their own immigrant communities.

TODAY AND BEYOND 
Siloam Health remains committed to serving the needs 
of our community in these rapidly changing times. 

MARCH 16 
Siloam opens a COVID clinic to care for  
COVID-suspect patients. We also create a role for 
volunteers to screen patients entering the building. 

MARCH 23 
Siloam launches telehealth services, providing physical, 
mental, and emotional health care for patients. 

APRIL 1 
Siloam provides COVID-19 education for leaders in 
the international faith community. Our staff creates 
language-specific resources to help immigrants 
understand the virus and how to protect themselves 
and their communities.

JUNE 23 
Siloam Health Antioch opens, providing whole-
person health care in a second location closer to the 
populations we serve. This new location is right in the 
middle of one of the areas hit hardest by COVID-19. 
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“Berenice was such a good support for 
me when I was in quarantine,” Lidia says 
with tears in her eyes. “I felt so stressed 
and desperate, but she made me feel 
less alone. I knew someone in my own 
community was on my side and walking 
through this with me.”

anyone else would have told me to do that, knowing 
that they would be exposed to COVID. She treated me 
with so much respect and love, and I knew I could trust 
her to help my family.”

Over the next few weeks, Lidia received whole-person 
care from Siloam in a variety of ways. Lauren called to 
check on her physical health, and Siloam’s Behavioral 
Health Consultant, Rebecca Swift, provided mental 
and emotional support. She was also contacted by 
Berenice Oliva, a Community Health Worker. Berenice 
shared resources with Lidia to find financial support 
and spent hours on the phone talking with her about 
her fears and easing the burden of social isolation.

When Lidia came to Siloam Health for a COVID-19 test, 
she feared the worst. Her husband had already tested 
positive and the thought of them both being COVID-19 
positive felt overwhelming. She tried every at-home 
medication and homeopathic remedy she could think 
of, and still he seemed to be getting worse.

“I was scared for my husband, for my kids, and for 
myself,” Lidia says. “If I got really sick like him, who 
would take care of my kids? I don’t have family here 
and my son has a heart condition. It all just felt
so overwhelming.”

Siloam Health Nurse Practitioner Lauren Smith told 
Lidia to bring Raul to the clinic. When he arrived it was 
immediately clear he had dangerously low oxygen 
levels. He would go on to spend two weeks in the 
hospital and nearly three days on a ventilator before 
fully recovering.

“I think God put Lauren in my path when she told me 
to bring Raul to Siloam,” Lidia explains. “I don’t think 
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19-2020 AT A GLANCE: COVID-19
LIDIA’S STORY
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Siloam Health Antioch—Siloam’s first satellite clinic—opened 
on June 23, 2020, to broaden our capacity to provide 
whole-person care to Nashville’s most vulnerable populations.  

Located at 2717 Murfreesboro Pike, Siloam Health Antioch was 
strategically placed and designed to overcome barriers to access by 
moving closer to where many of our patients live and work.
Offering walk-in and same-day appointments, Siloam Health Antioch 
expands our effort to improve access to quality care for our existing 
patients and make convenient, affordable care available to many new 
patients in Southeast Davidson County.

Siloam Health Antioch also serves as the base of operations for our 
Community Health Worker (CHW) program, a move made even more 
timely and relevant considering our partnership with the Metro Public 
Health Department to combat the spread of COVID-19 with culturally-
sensitive outreach among particularly hard-hit communities.

OPENING OF SILOAM HEALTH ANTIOCH
19-20 AT A GLANCE:



INDIVIDUAL PATIENTS 
(BOTH CLINICS)

HOMELANDS ARE 
REPRESENTED 
THROUGH OUR PATIENT 
POPULATIONS

OF OUR PATIENTS 
ARE BELOW FEDERAL 
POVERTY LEVEL

LANGUAGES ARE  
SPOKEN BY PATIENTS

5

48

78

60%

3431 
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As someone with liver and thyroid issues, Olga – a Siloam 
Health patient since 2015 – has increasingly needed to 
also see specialists from other health care facilities. But, 
Olga still says the care she receives at Siloam is different. 
The patient relations team knows her by name, her 
nurse always greets her with a smile, and her provider 
always takes time to talk about other things that may be 
impacting her life and overall well-being. 

“When I come here, I will almost always see the same 
doctor and she takes the time to listen to how I am 
doing — emotionally and spiritually,” Olga explains. 
“I find peace in the consistency of my care here.” 

It was that consistency that brought Olga to Siloam 
when she was suffering from complications related 
to COVID-19. She had a fever, chills, and could barely 
walk without losing her breath due to dangerously low 
oxygen levels.  When she arrived at Siloam, Olga was 
put on oxygen, but it was only a few minutes before 
her provider called an ambulance to take her to the 
Vanderbilt emergency department.  

“I was afraid. There were so many doctors and nurses 
around me,” Olga recalls. “I know one doctor sat back 
with my granddaughter and told her not to be scared. 
She prayed for us, and I felt peace.” Olga says that 
prayer gave her the strength to fight COVID.

“The ride to the hospital and even while there, I just 
kept praying, ‘God, I know you’ll make a way to heal 
me.’ Because of His grace, He did.” 

Olga recovered from COVID-19 and related 
complications after six days in the hospital. She 
returned to Siloam and was met with celebration for 
her recovery and a practical path forward towards 
lasting health. Today, she feels stronger, healthier, and 
more hopeful than ever before.  

19-2020 AT A GLANCE: MEDICAL CARE   
OLGA’S STORY

“The love Siloam provides for people 
stands out in the attention they give 
every patient. Through Siloam, I know 
God is with me and He is making a way 
for me to feel cared for and loved.”



CLIENTS SERVED 
THROUGH THE 
COMMUNITY HEALTH 
WORKERS

LANGUAGES SPOKEN

48

HOMELANDS 
REPRESENTED BY 
CLIENTS

78

169 
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To combat the rise of COVID-19 in Nashville’s diverse 
refugee and immigrant communities, Metro Public 
Health Department (MPHD) announced a partnership 
with Siloam Health and the Tennessee Immigrant & 
Refugee Rights Coalition (TIRRC) designed to hire and 
train Community Health Workers (CHWs) to provide vital 
COVID-19 education and resources to populations hit 
hardest by the pandemic. 

Announced in May 2020, the concentrated effort, 
through the development of printed materials  in 
multiple languages and links to other critical aspects of 
care during the height of the pandemic, calls for CHWs 
to perform services that include guidance on COVID-19 
symptoms and how to get tested, regular phone check-
ins with immigrants and refugees who test positive for 
COVID-19, providing personal protective equipment 
(PPE) supplies, and other necessary education about 
the pandemic. Ultimately, CHWs help build the bridge 
between health care providers and the underserved 
communities who need them.

Because COVID-19 amplified disparities that already 
existed in our country’s health care system for some racial 
and ethnic groups, Community Health Workers have 
become a pivotal part of this partnership’s commitment to 
address unique needs brought on by COVID-19 because 
of the trust they offer the city’s underserved communities.   

“Early in this pandemic, the two zip codes in Antioch 
literally made up over 40% of the cases here in Nashville,” 
said Dr. Alex Jahangir, Chair of the Metro Nashville 
Coronavirus Task Force.  “We have seen a 50% drop in 
cases in these areas and that is because of the efforts of 
our CHWs from Siloam Health and other partners that 
have been able to make strides in the neighborhoods that 
are most vulnerable.”

19-2020 AT A GLANCE: COMMUNITY HEALTH
PARTNERSHIP WITH METRO STORY

Siloam Health is proud to partner with 
MPHD and take this necessary step toward 
creating long-lasting bonds between 
immigrants and refugees and the city’s 
health care agencies.
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19-2020 AT A GLANCE:  VOLUNTEER IMPACT

VOLUNTEERS SERVED WITH SILOAM, 
BOTH INSIDE AND OUTSIDE THE 
PRIMARY CARE CLINIC.

553

hours were donated by 
Siloam volunteers.

9,505

dollars in donated service 
given by Siloam volunteers.

$327,572.89
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says about her first interactions with Siloam. “I knew 
that Siloam was a health center, but I didn’t know they 
were also committed to their patients’ spiritual care.”
Unsung volunteers like Funmi are a vital part of 
Siloam’s mission. Every year, pastoral care volunteers 
and prayer intercessors like Funmi donate more than 
600 hours of dedicated service at the Siloam Health 
Primary Care Clinic – not to mention the dozens of 
individuals who regularly add us to their personal 
prayer lists.

Whether in-person or virtually, Funmi Odidi makes 
time each week to pray for Siloam.  “When I pray for 
Siloam, I pray for the health and lives of the patients 
as well as the work and continued progress of Siloam,” 
Funmi says. “I pray the patients will be touched by the 
witness and love of Christ that is shown to them by 
Siloam’s staff members and volunteers.”

When Funmi first arrived in Nashville, she was 
looking for a way to minister to locals in need. She 
and her husband had come to Tennessee from 
their native Nigeria to pursue graduate studies. 
She earned a Master of Arts in Theology, and her 
husband earned a Doctor of Ministry degree, which 
led him to an Associate Priest position at St. George’s 
Episcopal Church in Nashville. As an immigrant with a 
background in spiritual care, Funmi found that Siloam 
was a perfect volunteer outlet in her newly 
adopted city.

“I quickly noticed the dedication of the staff and 
volunteers at Siloam to pray for their patients,” Funmi 

19-2020 AT A GLANCE: VOLUNTEER IMPACT   
FUNMI’S STORY

“I have seen patients at Siloam who 
do not identify as followers of Christ 
appreciate the kindness, smiles, and 
gentle witness of Siloam’s staff and 
volunteers,” Funmi says. “I have even seen 
people so touched by that care that they 
accept Christ for the first time!”
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FINANCIAL HIGHLIGHTS

CASH $3,958,011

SECURITIES $1,895,235

PROPERTY + 
EQUIPMENT $2,245,800

OTHER ASSETS $2,497,678

CURRENT LIABILITIES $797,211

TOTAL EQUITY $9,799,513

INCOME $8,065,164

EXPENSES $4,749,984

LIABILITIES 
& EQUITY

TOTAL ASSETS



FINANCIAL HIGHLIGHTS
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CONTRIBUTIONS
SERVICE CONTRACTS

DONATED SERVICES

PATIENT FEES

INVESTMENT INCOME
0%

62%
21%

8%

9%

TOTAL 
INCOME

CORPORATIONS
FOUNDATIONS

INDIVIDUALS

CHURCHES

5%
28%

59%

8%

CONTRIBUTION 
SOURCES

ADMINISTRATIVE

FUNDRAISING PROGRAM SERVICES76%18%

6%

EXPENDITURES



13

$25,000+
The Charis Foundation, Inc.
Cigna Foundation
Devine-Majors Foundation*
The Elizabeth Craig Weaver Proctor 
Foundation
HCA Healthcare Foundation
The Healing Trust
Joe C. Davis Foundation
Lawrence Lindsley Davis Trust
Tripp and Becky Sullivan*
We Are One World Foundation
West End Home Foundation

$10,000 - $24,999
 Carrie Parks Wilson Trust

The Community Foundation of 
Middle Tennessee
Michael and Rowena Cuffe
CVS Health Foundation
John and Libby Dayani*
The Dorothy Cate and Thomas F. 
Frist Foundation
The Enchiridion Foundation
Benton and Joan Fisher
Houston and Susan Flippin
Tommy and Trish Frist
The Fugitive Foundation
Bennett and Amy Graham
John and Gay Greer
Brevard and Jane Haynes
Charles and Kate Irby
James R. Meadows, Jr. Foundation
Josh McBride and Christin Jones
Eric and Macy Keen*
Neil and Cheryl Letson
David and Saskia Lewis*
Kaylene and Chine Logan
Metropolitan Public Health 
Department Nashville/Davidson 
County
Kelly L. Moore, MD
National Association of Free & 
Charitable Clinics
Riser Foundation
Ralph and Harriette Shivers
Frank Stevens MD
Washington Foundation
Brince Wilford and Holly Lennon 
Wilford
Ernie and Jerry Williams
The Williamson, Martin & Brooke 
Family Foundation
Morgan and Heather Wills*

$5,000 - $9,999
Alvin and Sally Beaman Foundation
Hal and Stacey Andrews
Gary and Allena Bell
David Buck
Andrew Byrd
Jim and Rachel Darter
Donald and Sally Fish
Brennon and Liz Fitzpatrick

Steve and Patsi Flatt
Senator Bill and Tracy Frist, M.D.
Wyck Godfrey and Mary Kerr
Darin and Shawn Gordon*
Doug and Beth Heimburger
David and Linda Holst
Chris and Christiana Hudson
Joshua and Leslie Hulst
Dick and Ellen Jewell
John R Lindahl Foundation
Allen and Joan Kaiser*
Banks and Tracy Link
The M. Stratton Foster Charitable 
Foundation
Ben and Kristin Martel*
Conn and Betty McConnell
Jonathan and Kathryn McNabb
Gary and Sharon North
Matt and Patsy Powers
David and Audrey Price
David and Anna Reno
Reynolds Family Foundation
John Rothpletz
Eric and Julie Sumner*
Susan G. Komen Central Tennessee
Larry and Pam Swift
Bill and Karen Wells
Sammye Woods
Wes Yoder
Stephen and Sarah Young

$2,500 - $4,999
Clifford and Kathleen Adlerz
Christen and Dr. Cole Barfield
Emmitt and Heidi Beall*
The Blum Family Foundation
Blake and Ali Bollinger
Boulevard Bolt
Bob and Mindy Boyce*
Frank and Ann Bumstead
Dennis and Monika Caffrey
John E. Cain III
Lee and Laura Camp*
Dan and Laura Connor
Ashley and Joe Cook III
Lynn and Meg Crew
Dandridge Trust, Episcopal Diocese 
of Tennessee
Mark and Laura Denison
Brandon and Darlene Dyson*
Debbie Edmondson*
Ethan and Katy Flatt
Carol and Robert Frist, M.D.
Cordia & Tom Harrington*
Stephen and Sara Harvey*
Kolin and Misty Holladay
Matt and Nina Ingham
Elizabeth Jasper
R. Milton and Denice Johnson
Joy Jordan-Lake and Todd Lake
Clyde and Susan Kendzierski
David and Jennifer Kidd
Marta Klock
Ken and Ava Laws
Paul and Whitney Loeser
Morgan and Brent McDonald*
Brent and Riese Moelker*
Paula S. Henson Foundation
David and Claire Reagan
Bill and Becky Richards*
Paul and Carolyn Riviere*
Joel and Taylor Schlichtemier
John and Susan Shuster*
Ted Simpson
Matthew and Melissa Singler
Geoff and Sally Smallwood
Lauren Smith*

Kyle and Jennifer Stephens
William and Rebecca Taylor
Tracy Family Foundation
Albert and Brandee Tsay*
Edward and Maddie Waud
Kathleen Wolff and Jim Price
Ben and Angela Womack

$1,000 - $2,499
Greg and Jeannine Adams
David Adcock*
Homey and Zohre Aminmadani
Derek Anderson
Rick and Rachel Apple*
Jimmy and Courtney Armistead*
David and Elaine Atchison
Lauren Atkinson
Jackie Baas
Jeff and Melinda Balser
Susan Barber
Gentry and Rachel Barden
Chad and Grace Barlow
Bo and Sarah Bartholomew
Brenda Bass*
Robert Beams
Sam and Kate Berman
Doug and Kelly Berry
Michael and Lisa Berry
Daniel and Christy Biles
Boundbrook Advisors
Chuck and Wendy Brandon
Lorie and Marc Brawner
Marshall and Briana Brinkley
Martin and Cathy Brown
Charlie Bryan
Frederick and Mary Lea Bryant
Butch and Maribeth Burns
Russ Burns
Valerie and Forrest Busler
Thomas and Erin Cabell*
Sara Camp*
Dave and Joanne Carlon*
Bill and Trudy Carpenter
John Chambers
Charles Bone Family Fund
Jamie Cheek
David and Janet Chestnut
Janice Clements
Christy Cole
Lance and Emily Conn
Charlie and Mary Cook
Andrew and Rose Corbett*
Princilla and David Crane
Brad and Laura Currie
Mr. and Mrs. G. Thomas Curtis
Richard and Gina Curtis
Jim and Maureen Danly*
Luda Davies
John & Natasha Deane
Jason and Kristen Dinger
Jim and Leslie Durham
Shelley Duryee
Tony and Sarah Bell Earley*
EBS Foundation
Peter Edmonds
Ken and Janet Edwards*
William Edwards
Ken and Anne Ehst
John and Lulu Elam
Alex Evans
Rusty and Ellen Faulks
Farzin and Ziba Ferdowsi
Nathan Foust*
Sam Franklin
Tim and Jo Franklin*
Frank and Linda Freemon
Joseph Frierson and Sheryl 

Rimrodt-Frierson*
Vaughn and Kim Frigon
Melissa and Bobby Frist, Jr.
Mike and Karen Garfield*
Bob and Shirley Garth*
Bill and Cheryl Greene
Lee and Barbara Grubbs
David and Beth Guest*
Charlie Guo
Hugh and Laura Hale*
Scott and Connie Haley
Aaron Hall*
Jonathan and Christy Harrell
Miller and Margaret Harris
Randy and Marion Hearon*
Ben and Jill Heavrin
Don and Patricia Heim
Russ and Mimi Heldman*
Jim and Lynn Henderson*
Ricardo Erasso and Beatriz 
Hernandez
Cindy and Jack Herndon
Stephen and Mary Lynne Hewlett
Andrew Hill*
Joel and Terrie Hill
Hayley Hovious*
L. Wearen and Bitsy Hughes
The Hunt Family Foundation of 
Nashville, Tennessee Inc.
David and Stacey Hunter*
Jim Russell and Nancy Lea Hyer
Clay and Cathy Jackson
Eric and Nancy Johnson
Jim and Libby Johnson*
Richard and Laura Jones
Joyful Noise Sunday School Class
Tom and Sally Kanaday
Erin Keafer
Ed Kelley*
Jonathan Sheehan and Peggy 
Kendall*
Jim and Julie Knestrick*
John and Lynn Marie Kramp
Nick and Garland Lamkin
Lewis and Judy Lefkowitz
John and Wendy Leonard
James and Bette Lordeman
Wayne and Linda Lowe*
Myles and Joan MacDonald*
Bill and Debra McCowan
Nancy and Tom McCurley
Scott and Leslie McGilberry*
Louise McKee
Todd and Kate McKee
Martin and Ann Marie McNamara
Magdy Mikheil and Salwa Gerges
Kevin Millslagle*
MSB Cockayne Fund, Inc.
Timothy and Elisabeth Myers
Brent and Bonnie Nikolaus
Marvin and Phoebe Nischan
Chris Highfield and Delia O’Connor-
Highfield
Carolyn Oehler
Stokes Peebles and Tina Hartert
Jaime and Nadya Perera*
Mary and Mark Peters*
Jim and Julie Phillips*
Mark and Mary Pierce
Eugene C. Platt*
Craig and Raelynn Plattner
Timothy Popp
Gordon and Susan Postal
Todd and Kate Prevost
Brian and Meredith Pugh
Greg and Benning Ratliff
Christian and Janet Rhea
Elizabeth Rice

SILOAM HEALTH DONOR SOCIETY
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Katie Richards*
Ryan and Jenny Richardson
Sandra Rideout
Russell and Susie Ries*
John Riggan
Kathryn and John Roberson
Charles and Patty Roberts
John and Nancy Roberts
Ken and Delphine Roberts
Stephen and Donna Roberts*
Dave and Amanda Rogenmoser
Jonathan and Lou Alice Rogers
Charlie and Anne Roos
Rick and Lee Ann Runyeon*
Paul and Therese Sanderson
April Savoy
John and Lisa Seckman
Sam and Vicki Sells
Jay and Margaret Siegrist
Siegrist Family Foundation
Robert and Dee Sinard
Brad and Lauren Smith
Joseph and Joanne Sowell
Michael Steininger
Chris and Kristen Stirling*
Joe and Pam Storey
Kap Sum*
T & T Family Foundation
Brian Tate
Tim and Mary Ready Taylor
Gif and Anna Thornton
Scott and Lori Troxel*
Yuri and Kate van der Heijden
Ann Vander Woude*
Richard Walker
Bill and Ruth Wassynger
Julie Weaver
Sam and Lashlee Webb
Ryan and Laura Wells
Dave and Nancy West
David and Jule West*
Caleb and Whitney Wiley
Betsy and Ridley Wills III
Justin and Maggie Wilson*
Mike and Barbara Witt
Art and Lana Witulski*
Stephen and Hannah Wright
Kelley and Tri Yandell
Phil Yau and Cynthia Kop

$500 - $999
Marc and Judy Albright
Fady and Lindy Al-Hagal
Lawson and Mary Lauren Allen
Mick and Diana Antanaitis
Jay and Christine Archer
Ron and Mary Ann Arildsen
Dave and Annie Barnes*
Robert and Kathryn Bates
Curtis and Mary Baysinger
Brandon and Laura Bocianski*
Louis Bonvissuto
Susan Bosworth
Dwaine Anderson and Leilani 
Boulware*
Kenneth Mathisen and RoseWynne 
Brooks
Alan and Mary Brown
Deborah Bryant
John and Brenda Bryant
Carlyle and Jane Carroll
Buzz and Jicki Carter
Jim and Nicky Cheek
Don and Sandy Cochran
Sandra and Jerry Collins*
Faye Crawford Jones
George and Kristin Crook
Bruce Crosby
Jim and Lisa Crowe
Kirby and Ann Davis
Dennis and Lynn Denby
Eric and Juleen Dickerson

Wally and Lee Lee Dietz
Betsy Ditto
Tracey Doering*
Dominic Moross Foundation
Mary Dougherty
Mike and Melba Duckworth
Roland Eavey and Mary Desmond
Mike and Georgia Edgeworth*
James and Carolyn Edwards
Hunter Elrod
Taylor and Kim Ezell
Cecil Fermanis
Brittany and Ben Finney
Ed Fishbough
Sarah Ann Fleming*
Dane and Michelle Forlines*
Wesley and Melinda Fountain
Rob Garrett
Harris and Danielle Gilbert
Tom and Carol Ann Graham
Charles Grant
Elisa Greene*
Susan Greenhut
Michael and Beth Grones*
Philip Habegger*
Walter and Faye Hale
Bruce and Mona Halverson
Michelle Harding
Wes Harrell*
Jay Harvill
Christie and Melissa Hauck
Bill and Melissa Hayes*
Philip and Irene Head
Paul and Joyce Heil
Jenni Hermandorfer
Jennifer Hill*
Lori Hines and Nola Wyatt*
Emily Holcombe
Todd and Danielle Hulgan*
Todd Hunter
Mark and Lyn Ivanowicz
Granbery and Mary Lee Jackson
Jeff Janes
Calvin and Inga Johnson
Pat Johnston
Ali Kadhim and Hiba Taha*
Emad and Nevien Khalil*
Andrew Klasek*
Larry Kloess*
Larry and Karen Kloess
Camellia Koleyni
Claudio Mosse and Kristine 
LaLonde*
Jim Lancaster
Eric and Natalie LeMarbre*
Andrew and Jina Lotze
George and Amy Lynch
Bill and Maria MacKay
Ed and Susan Mackey
Tim Mak*
Tom and Lori Martel*
Mrs. Williams S. Martin
Cheryl Mason
George and Letha Mathews
William and Julie Mayfield
David and Leslie McGranahan
Kevin McKechnie
Dustin and Laura McWhorter*
David and Vicki Mead
Middle Tennessee Advanced 
Practice Nurses
Randy and Ginny Miller
Jerry and Jan Minshall*
Steve and Janice Minucci
Jack and Michele Molden
Trey Moore and Mary Ramsey*
Forrest and Cleatus Moorehead
Walter and Anne Morgan
Reid and Michelle Ness
George and Tobi Nolan
Don and Linda Norman
Young Oh*
Jeff and Lori Orr
Jeff and Leslie Overby*

Elizabeth Parks
Alydia Partlow
Allen and Cheryl Patton
Gillian Peabody*
John Peek
Kenneth Petroni
Richard S. and Mary Ann Brown 
Peugeot*
Sandi and Brent Ponce*
Greg and Rebekah Pope
John Price
Paul and Valery Anne Prill*
Randy and Tracy Purcell
Bill Puryear*
George and Tina Randell
Ray & Ruth Randolph Charitable 
Trust
Teddy and Candace Reeve
Michael Reitz
Amy Richardson*
Kim and Bonnie Richardson*
Brian and Margaret Roark
Ann Roberts
Jerry and Andrea Rooker
Earl and Mary Ann Ruley*
Dennis Sander and M.J. Brown
Upamanyu and Ashley Sanyal*
Karen Saunders*
Bob and Patty Schwartzman
Marti Scudder*
Chao-yun and Ding-Shing Shih
Martin Silverman
Bill Simpson
Ken and Janice Simpson*
Jana Sinclair*
Abigail Sinwell
E. Dan Smith II and Sue Smith
Brent and Melinda Snader*
Randy and Elaine Staff
David and Gina Stansell
James and Shirley Stansell*
Whitney Stone
Ruth D. Stringfield*
Hank and Tracie Stuart*
Ryon and Sarah Suiter
Ross and Donna Swann
Jason Tan
Bennett and Vicky Tarleton*
Kent and Cathy Taylor
Binu Thomas*
Elizabeth Thomas*
Glenn and Julianne Thomas
David and Christen Thorpe
Destin and Kristen Tompkins
Chad and Lauren Tuck
Sheila Turk
Andy and Laura Upchurch*
Jody and Cindy Waldrup
Robert Waldschmidt
Elizabeth Walls
Daniel and Teri Walsh
Kenneth and Velma Watkins*
Chris and Eleanor Wells
Rob and Lisa Wheeler
Anne White
Chris White
Dee and Barbi White*
Dudley White
Diana Wilker
Gerry Wolf
Suzie Woolwine*

Churches
Belmont Church
Brentwood Baptist Church
Brentwood United Methodist 
Church
Brentwood United Methodist 
Women
Christ Church Nashville
Christ Community Church
Christ Presbyterian Church
Church of the City

Church of the Holy Spirit
Church of the Redeemer
Covenant Presbyterian Church
Downtown Presbyterian Church
First Presbyterian Church of 
Nashville
Forest Hills Baptist Church
Grace Center
Grace Community Church
Hillsboro Presbyterian Church
Immanuel Baptist Church
Long Hollow Baptist Church
Oak Hill Assembly of God
Otter Creek Church of Christ
St. Bartholomew’s Episcopal Church
St. George’s Episcopal Church
Trinity Church Nashville
The Village Chapel
West End Community Church
West End United Methodist Church
Woodmont Baptist Church
Woodmont Christian Church

Corporations
8-nines Consulting, LLC
Aetna Foundation, Inc.
Saint Thomas/Ascension Health
Bailey Southwell & Co, LLC
Baker Donelson
Belmont University
Capital One
Caterpillar Financial Services 
Corporation
Chevron
Cumberland Capital Partners, LLC
FirstBank
H.G. Hill Realty Company, LLC
International Leadership Coalition
Lee, Danner & Bass, Inc.
Music City Dental, PLLC*
Optum
Pinnacle Financial Partners
ProviderTrust
Quality Mortgage Services, LLC
Richardson-Dunn Tree Farm, LLC
Ronald Blue Trust
Ryman Hospitality Properties, Inc.
Saint Thomas/Ascension Health
Sequiter Cinema
The Surgical Clinic, PLLC
Synergy Business Environments
TBH Global Asset Management, LLC
Vanderbilt University Medical Center

GLOCAL Partner who gives   
monthly to Siloam Health.

*
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615-298-5406 | 820 GALE LANE, NASHVILLE, TN, 37204

Siloam Health’s mission is to share the love of Christ by serving those in need through health care.

@siloamhealthnashville             @siloamFHC @siloamhealth @siloam-health




